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5th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
SSSC’s Got Talent and Christmas Fayre 
 
We are pleased to announce Swanwick’s Got Talent is back again this year. The children have all 
been working very hard rehearsing and recording their acts and would like to invite parents/carers 
to watch the show on Wednesday 18th December, doors open at 1pm, the show will begin at 
1:15pm and will finish around 2:15pm.  
 
Due to Health and Safety regulations and the limited capacity in the school hall, we can only invite 

a maximum of 2 people per family to watch the show. If you’re wanting to attend, places should 

be booked via Parent Pay www.parentpay.com, these are free of charge. If more places become 

available nearer the date, a notification will be sent out if you wish to acquire any more.  

Please note that we want to showcase the amazing skills and talents our pupils have, so a number 
of performances will be recorded and not live. 
 
Straight after Swanwick’s Got Talent, we will be having our annual Christmas Fayre, this year it is 
to help raise funds for our outdoor learning environment. There will be a host of stalls selling 
homemade Christmas crafts and we will also draw the Christmas raffle.  
 
Raffle tickets will be sold in advance and pupils will be bring them home with them next week, so 
if you’re not able to attend the event you can still take part. Tickets are £2 a strip or £5 for 3 Strips, 
please return them to school with cash and ensure you have written your details/ your child’s 
details on the tickets you purchase.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school via e-mail. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr C Greenhough & Mrs D England  
Co-Headteachers 
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